
                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 
 
 
 
            Thursday March 14, 2019 
 
 
The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 
Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 
Ritterbeck. All Trustees were present.  
 
Minutes Approved.  
                                             

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written.  
 
PUBLIC SPEAKS 
None 
 
Fiscal Officer gave Trustees Bank Reconciliation for February to review and sign. 
 
Motion by Ackerman and seconded by Haueter to send list of roads to be paved to Bachman, 
County Engineer, for bidding. Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes. Motion 
by Ritterbeck and seconded by Haueter to put chip and seal out for bid. Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, 
Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes. Motion by Haueter and seconded by Ackerman to participate in 
the 2019 compost program. Roll call Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes.   
 
TRUSTEES 
 
The trustees decided to have Traver determine if condos may be put in an R-1 if that is a valid 
variance and on the same lot. Trustees have a meeting set up with Kinder Morgan about road 
damage during the pipeline installation. The Board then discussed Township affairs in general and 
a motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.   
 
ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 
______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 
John P. McClellan.                                       Mike Haueter 
______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                
Don Ackerman                                             Matthew S. Ritterbeck    


